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From: Ron Gregory
Sent: Wednesday, March 07, 2012 9:43:50 AM
To: Bob Berry
Subject: fgd Asset Retirement
Importance: Normal

___________________________________

Bob

We have review the asset list and will be sending it out very soon. It looks somewhere
in the neighborhood of 32m that will be retired. I asked Ken to look through the list one
last time and send it to Eric and copy you. The list was review with a vertical tower
module in mind.

Ron
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